
Seminar on Senior Secondary Elective Subject Selection cum S3 Parent-Teacher Meeting  

(1 November 2024) 

 

The Seminar on Senior Secondary Elective Subject Selection cum S3 Parent-Teacher meeting 

was successfully held on 1 November 2024 (Friday) in our school hall with an attendance of about 

250 parents and S3 students. With detailed explanations by Principal YUEN, Ms. KWAN Ki-shun, 

Assistant Principal, and teachers, parents and students had a better understanding of Senior Secondary 

Academic Structure, elective subjects offered in S4, as well as mechanism and criteria for selection 

of elective subjects. 

 

 
Principal YUEN shares our graduates’ achievements with parents and students 

 

 

 
Ms. KWAN Ki-shun, Assistant Principal, discusses details of subject selection with parents and students 

 



 

 

 
S3 class teachers discuss details of subject selection with parents and students 

 

 

 

 
Our teachers respond to the questions of parents and students 

 


